
COFFEE & COMMUNITY 

Join the Booster Club and friends for coffee in the parking lot after  

assembly on Friday September 7th.  
 

Bring your coffee mug and get to know fellow CCE parents.   
 

INTERNATIONAL DAY 

International Day is Friday September 29th. 

We will need parent volunteers to help at different educational  

stations for each grade. If you have an hour to volunteer, please  

contact us at CCBC@CedarCreekBoosterClub.com 

 

WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT 

We have a pretty tight-knit community here at Cedar Creek. You may have noticed quite 

a few changes this year; a new principal, new teachers and many new students. Our 

small, tight-knit community is growing. Growth equals more need. Need for supplies, 

facility updates, expanding learning opportunities and more reasons for us to come  

together, welcome our new members and simply have fun.  

 

All of this is possible with YOUR active participation in the  

Cedar Creek Booster Club.  

May we count on your support? 

Donate today at 

CedarCreekBoosterClub.com 

 

 

Join us at our first Booster Club Meeting of the school year 

Friday September 14th at 8:00 am in the Commons 


